Charter Township of Portage
Special Board of Trustees Meeting
May 26, 2020
Township Hall
47240 Green Acres Road
Houghton, M| 49931
(906) 482-4310

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 P.M. Via Zoom. Those in attendance were
Supervisor Bruce Petersen, Clerk Amy Skewes, Treasurer Betsy Smith and Trustees
Peggy Anderson, Bill Bingham Bill Fink and John Ollila.

Charter Township of Portage held a meeting to discuss recreational marijuana.
The board went over the different types of grow facilities as well as sale facilities
and discussed where in our zoning ordinance these would be allowed. After
discussion, the board was in agreement with the types of facilities and where to
allow these types in our zoning ordinance. The board was not in agreement if they
would allow 3 or 5 licenses available in the Township. This will be discussed at the
Next regular board meeting on June 8, 2020.

Public comments: None

1. Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 1:55 P.M
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